Immigration Character Reference Letter for A Family Member

May 1, 20XX

Honorable Immigration Judge,

My name is Juan Valdez. I am 35 years old and am grateful to have the opportunity to write this letter on behalf of my cousin, Davide Valdez, who applied for immigration to the United Sates. Juan and I have known each other our entire lives, and I can attest to his honesty, kindness, and exceptional work ethic, on top of being a dedicated father to two children and a husband.

Sincerely,
Jess O’Connor

